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Security and Investigations Inc.
2787 E. Oakland Park Blvd. Suite #314 Ft. Lauderdale, Florida 33306-1647

Office: 954.593.1629 Fax: 954.565.8364
State License A2500147: Investigations Agency
State License B2500078: Security Agency

Where Protection ~ Meets Perfection

September 11, 2007
RE: Lancelot Armstrong Investigation
Dear Mr. Armstrong,

This is to advise that your investigative case file is closed as of September 10,
2007.

Our agency has made reasonable attempts to establish relations with you in your
endeavor, however, from a business standpoint we can no longer expend time nor
resources where no expectation of remuneration is forthcoming.

We understand the difficulties that your indigent status presents and we have
discussed this in the past. We mentioned to you that a motion needs to be filed with
the Judge, requesting funding for investigative costs. As per Broward County Clerk
of Courts Online docket, this motion has not been filed as of this date.

If this information is incorrect and you have indeed filed this motion already and the
motion was granted, please mail us a copy of the motion and we will consider
reopening your case.

In addition, you stated that your relative would be sending us a small expense
check at least two weeks ago for work you need completed now. This check has
not been received as of this date.

We would like to extend to you our sincere best wishes.
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download from www.lancelot-armstrong.de



